
	

 

Nordic Flanges GROUP (NFG) REACH commitment  

REACH is the European regulation on Registration, Evaluation, Authorization and Restriction 
of Chemicals. It entered into force on June 1, 2007 with the aim to ensure a high level of 
protection for human health and the environment from the risks that can be posed by 
chemicals. Compliance with REACH requires a regulatory evaluation, registration or 
authorization for chemical substances which are manufactured in or imported to the 
European Union. 

NFG is fully committed to fulfil its legal obligations and is in full compliance with REACH. 
Nordic Flanges will always work closely with its customers and suppliers in order to meet 
requirements based in the REACH. 

To address its obligations as an importer and downstream user of chemicals, and based 
on information provided by its suppliers, NFG monitors the ECHA information on 
chemicals and implements controls where and insofar as it is required to by law. As such, 
NFG is committed to the following: 

• Retaining accurate chemical data and supplier compliance statements. 

• Periodic review of chemical usage and substitution where required. 

• Where and insofar as required by law, obtain authorization for the provision or use of 
chemicals. 

• Where and insofar as required by law, notify relevant authorities of chemicals being 
imported in quantities exceeding stated thresholds. 

• Communicate effectively with suppliers and downstream users on the safe use of 
chemicals. 

This commitment will be reviewed periodically and maintained as documented information 
in the ‘Our Policies’ section of the NFG corporate website. 
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